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     Dear Parents and carers,
     Following the updated advice from the government yesterday, the guidelines are now as follows:

     If you, or a member of your household, has a new continuous cough and/or a  high temperature, then all members of the household should now stay at home and self-isolate for 14 days from when symptoms started.

     Preschool is remaining open until further notice.
     Kind regards
     Katie
     
